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Attachment H – Self Service Farm Stands 

 

 

BACKGROUND & OVERVIEW 

 

“Self-Service” farm stands are starting to pop up in commercial areas (Tumalo, outside of Redmond) 

and rights of way. It could be valuable to streamline requirements for certain farm stands with 

limited impacts to support agriculture while reducing impacts to farmlands and residential uses. A 

simple permitting process could allow for the uses while controlling for health/safety issues. A main 

concern from the Oregon Department of Agriculture (ODA) is ensuring these don’t end up being the 

neighborhood grocery store.  

 

CURRENT PROCESS & CHANGES 

 

Under Board direction and with public outreach and input, Staff would explore implementing 

regulations. 

 

 

Key Amendment Concerns 

Staff Effort/Resources Low 

Legal Complexity Low 

Implementation Urgency Medium 

 


